Professor Timothy Robertson Division of Mathematical Science University of Iowa Iowa City, Iowa 52240

Dear Professor Robertson,

It is desirable that the Iowa section of the Mathematical Association of America be represented at the annual meeting. This year the meeting is to be held at the University of Wyoming on Monday, August 24, 1970. One of the officers should represent the section at the meeting and, it would be well if you could be our representative. In the past, the national office has provided our representative with travel money.

I am enclosing a letter from Mr. Mehlenbacher for your information, however I would like it returned to me for my files, along with your decision to attend or not.

Yours truly,

B.E. Gillam
Secretary-Treasurer
Iowa Section
Mathematical Association of America

BEG/mne